
Covid 19 – Prayer room guidance notice


In order to continue to comply with City’s health and safety guidance during this pandemic and to ensure that we are able to keep the prayer rooms open, please ensue that you follow this guidance:



Observe the signs on the carpet as to where you should pray, ensuring that you are keeping a safe distance from each other.

We suggest that you should not use the same spot to pray immediately after it has been used by another person. 

Please perform your non-obligatory prayers in the same position as your obligatory prayers and do not move to another position – This will help to minimise risk and avoid contamination.

The first two front rows should be sparingly used. We understand that there is more reward to pray in the front rows. However we need to ensure safety for all our students and staff.

All students should spread out in rows and columns throughout the Prayer Rooms to ensuring that all spaces are used. This is to ensure minimum contact with a recently used space.


Please help yourself to a reusable prayer mat and reusable shoe bag available at the entrance to the prayer room.



Musa

